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Friday 17th May 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians,  
  
 

Exeter City Visit by Train - Friday 19th July 2024 
 
As part of our School Trust Charter, we are committed to providing the children at Warberry with a range of 
interesting and exciting experiences beyond the classroom during their time with us. As such we are excited 
to invite children from Year 6 to enjoy a day trip to the city of Exeter at the end of July. 
 
We will be catching the train from Torquay Train Station at 0950 to Exeter Central, arriving at 1054, where 
we will be following a trail to investigate Exeter’s history. After lunch, we will be visiting the Royal Albert 
Memorial Museum where we will explore some of the exhibitions before catching the 1522 train back to 
Torquay, which is due to arrive back at 1616. 
 
Children will need to be collected from Torquay Station. Please indicate on the Microsoft Form if your child is 
booked into After School Club, in which case, staff will walk them back to school.  
 
We will be walking to the station so children will need to arrive at school promptly by 8.30am. Children will 
need to wear school uniform but may wish to wear trainers as we will be covering quite a few miles on foot. 
Please ensure the children are dressed appropriately for the weather and have applied suncream 
beforehand. Please also pack a waterproof coat. The children will need a water bottle and packed lunch for 
the day, so may wish to bring a small, comfortable rucksack.  
 
We have managed to secure group booking discount therefore the cost of this trip will be £5.25 per child. If 
we do not receive enough voluntary contributions, the trip may not be able to go ahead. As this will be the 
children’s last trip at Warberry, we are hopeful that all contributions will be received. 
 
Payments can be made via the MCAS App under the Trips tab – click to enroll and make a payment. The 
payment deadline is 10.00am on Friday 28th June; we will then check contribution amounts and determine 
whether the visit can take place. 
 
Please complete the Microsoft Form, giving permission for your child to attend the event. Forms must be 
completed by 10.00am on Wednesday 22nd May 2024.  
 
https://forms.office.com/e/7tbnnR9CSH 
 
We are really looking forward to this final activity with our wonderful children in Year 6. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher. 
  
Kind regards,  
  

Mrs. Smith and Mr. Metherell 
 
Year 6 Teachers 
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